
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
The Audrain County Commission is receiving sealed bids for the Small Structure Replacement Program 
Project AUD2023-02 (hereinafter “Project”) until 10:00am local time, on Monday, February 6, 2023, at 
which time the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
The Scope of Work includes removal of two existing bridge structures and construction of two new 
concrete box culvert structures.  
 
Bid packages will be distributed electronically via email at no cost to the bidder. Hard copies will not be 
available for purchase. Bidders may make printed copies of the bid package at their own expense. When 
requesting plans, bidders are required to provide a Company Name, a Contact Person and Phone 
Number, a Company Address, and an Email Address to be added to the Plan Holders List and for 
receiving additional bid documents and addenda. Bidders not on the Plan Holders List will not receive any 
addenda issued. To request the bid package email Tiffnay Burts at  
 

tburts@audraincounty.org. 
 
Project and bidding questions shall be conducted exclusively via email. Any questions regarding the 
project must be submitted to the above email address by 4:00 pm local time on Wednesday, February 1, 
2023. No written questions after this date or verbal questions will be recognized. 
 
The Audrain County Commission intends to award the Project to the lowest, responsive, responsible 
bidder and reserves the right to accept or reject any part or parts of all bids, to waive irregularities, and to 
accept the offer the County Commission considers the most advantageous to the County. 
 
IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the SEAL of said County, in office 
at Mexico, Missouri this (SEAL) 11th day of January, 2023 - Lisa Smith, County Clerk 
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